June 12, 2025
Dear St. George Families,

Another year has whizzed by, and tomorrow we wrap up 180 days of school: congratulations to
everyone! Everyone’s ready for a break from routines and looks forward to some summer fun.

On behalf of the staff, I thank all of you for your partnership. The St. George Community is
renowned in the Archdiocese for our warm and welcoming spirit, our vibrant students, staff and
parents, and our academic rigor. Each of you is a unique ingredient in the secret sauce that
makes us Ohana!

Summer VOLUNTEERS: We are looking for a few volunteers who live close by and would be
willing to help water our vegetable garden June 16- August 15. We will make it easy, so it will
only take 30 minutes or so. We need water at least 4 times a week. You can do one day week or
more. This is great way to earn some service hours over the summer and pick some fresh
vegetables when ready for home! Please email mwingard@saintgeorgeseattle.org for scheduling
and questions.

Tomorrow, we invite all parents to this year’s End of Year Assembly that includes growth
celebrations and honors leadership and service by students. New this year’s, we announce
Parent Service Awards. Parents are invited to come at 10:00 for a simple reception.

It will also be a good time to dig through our Lost and Found. We still have unclaimed blue
sweaters and sweatshirts. All items left b will be donated to St. Vincent de Paul.

Tomorrow, school closes at NOON and there is NO Extended care.

In your child’s report card envelope, you will find important Back to School information. This
information will also be posted on our school’s website. Here are some quick links!

e Volunteer at St. George — Understand your volunteer commitment and find opportunities.

e School Calendar — Stay up to date on school activities and download calendar printouts.

e School Events — Learn about the events we host throughout the year.

e Forms & Documents — Access important documents and forms.

e St. George 101 — A great overview with key info about the school.

e Parent Hub — Your one-stop resource for all things St. George—important dates, forms,
volunteer opportunities, event info, and helpful links.

Our weekly newsletters will resume August 14, 2025 and school starts September 2, 2025. We
wish all of you a fantastic summer vacation! Keep reading, writing, calculating and PRAYING.

In peace,

Monica Wingard, proud principal &



